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Secretary

Senate Standing Committee on Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade Legislation Committee
PO Box 6100

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Senator the Hon Eric Abetz,

I write to correct evidence that I gave at the hearing for Budget Estimates held on Wednesday 2 June 2021. During
discussion relating to LAND 200 recorded in Hansard 02 June 2021 (Page 11) Senator Wong stated:

“At any point prior to last year, were there any concerns raised about the possibility that this system would not be
re-accredited, whether provisionally or fully?”

In response, I stated that:

“LAND 200 is a project of concern, as I'm sure you're aware”.
1 wish to correct my evidence with the following information:
“LAND 200 is a project of interest, as I'm sure you re aware”.

I apologise for any misunderstanding that may have arisen and thank you for the opportunity to clarify my
evidence.

Yours sincerely

Simon Stuart
Major General
Head Land Capability

30 June 2021





